
Government ceases to provide meal
spaces in community halls and
community centres

     In view of the resumption of daytime dine-in services in catering
business premises and the decrease in public demand for meal spaces in
community halls and community centres, the Home Affairs Department will cease
opening the 19 community halls or community centres in 18 districts for
members of the public to take their own meal to have lunch from tomorrow
(August 2).
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